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Request: 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act, please can you provide me with the following in 
relation to Reception and Year 6 place applications for September 2017: 

 a list of all schools for which the authority handles the applications process, and 
whether they applications relate to Reception or Year 6 

The Local Authority handles all of the applications for all of the Admission 
Authorities within the North Tyneside Area. These cover applications for 
Reception, Year 5, Year 7 and Year 9.  These schools are listed in the 
current Essential Guide to North Tyneside Schools 
http://my.northtyneside.gov.uk/category/220/essential-guide-schools  on the 
North Tyneside Council website 

 whether or not these schools were oversubscribed 

This information will be available in September when the next edition of the 
Essential guide to Schools is published 

 the oversubscription criteria used to decide the last place offered, including the 
distance from the school of the last place offered, if this was a factor (e.g. in a tie-
break) 

Information regarding the last place offered will also be available in the next 
Essential Guide and which category. The distance of the last place offered 
will be included 
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